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February 9, 2018 
 
 
TO: San Francisco Public Utilities Commission 
 
RE: Donation of holiday snowflake light decorations 
 
 
The Market Street Association, a not-for- profit organization, would like to donate our Market Street 
holiday outdoor snowflake light decorations to the San Francisco Public Utilities Commission.  Over the 
past ten years our organization has been purchasing these 5X5 LED snowflakes and placing them on the 
historic “Path of Gold” lampposts along Market Street. 
 
Several new snowflake lights were purchased each year.  Over the past ten years we have accumulated 
276 snowflakes valued at approximately $134,757.00.  
 
We are hopeful that the SF PUC will continue to hang these holiday decorations on Market Street. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Carolyn Diamond 
Executive Director 
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